
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

12.05.2017 – Term 5 

What have we been learning? 

This week in Emerald class we have learnt all about Mary Anning and written 

biographies of her life and how she became famous.  

The children have also investigated 3D shapes on a hunt around the room and 

started to measure weight by balancing the different tools of either a builder, 

artist or chef.  

     

Also we have explored making sounds on instruments to match the sounds of 

our aspirations, for example the bang of a drum as I kick the football.  

   

We have really enjoyed learning all about each other’s families as the children 

presented their wonderful home learning on the stage in front of the class.  

 

Next Week 

Emerald class will be continuing learning about fossils and making links with dinosaurs, 

becoming palaeontologists!  



They will also be making collages – please could your child bring in newspaper to use for 

their collage.  

Dates for you Diary  

Friday 19th May – the children will be involved in a skipping event.  


